
Outlook

Re: Mobile Generator

From Aroostook EMA <eoc@aroostookema.com>
Date Wed 7/30/2025 2:21 PM
To Darren Woods <darren@aroostookema.com>

Sorry for the delayed update, but thanks to Island Falls Fire and the Maine Forest Service we found the
generator at Southern Aroostook High School.

Thank you all for checking!

Darren

From: Darren Woods <darren@aroostookema.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 11:27 AM
To: Aroostook EMA <eoc@aroostookema.com>
Subject: Mobile Generator
 
Folks – We are looking for this generator that we “thought” was in the Island Falls area.  I know we have
3 others in Fort Kent, Caribou and Limestone.
 
If you know the location of this trailer, please let me know ASAP.
 
It has a county plate on it with the number 500-190.
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Darren R. Woods, Director
Aroostook County Emergency Management
Fire Chief – North Lakes Fire & Rescue
158 Sweden Street
Caribou, Maine 04736
 
Office Phone:  207-493-4328
Direct Line:  207-493-6324
FAX:       207-493-4357



E-Mail:  darren@aroostookema.com
Website: www.aroostookema.com and www.northlakesfire.com
 
OR Find Us on FaceBook!
 
The County of Aroostook is subject to Maine Statutes relating to public records. Email sent or received
by County employees are subject to these laws. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law,
senders and receivers of County email should presume that the email is subject to release upon request.
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